
 
 
 
August 6, 2021 
 

COVID-19 Vaccination 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) is conducting a campaign with the goal to equip 
providers with tools and techniques to proactively discuss COVID-19 with patients. The campaign 
website:  
 

https://eziz.org/covid/30conversations/ 
 

offers training videos, slide, FAQs (frequently asked questions) for parents and adults, and additional 
COVID-19 educational resources.  
 
The campaign is also offering FREE brochures with FAQs related to adult and adolescent COVID-19 
vaccination in both English and Spanish.  
 
Additional Resources: 
https://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/providers/important-coronavirus-covid-19-information/ 
 
If you have questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at (661) 664‐5000. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems 
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